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The Post and Telecommunications Department advises that significant renovation

works will be carried out on sections of the Constant Spring Post Office, 191

Constant Spring Road, Kingston 8, St. Andrew commencing Monday, March 28,

2022.  

All postal services will remain available at the Constant Spring Post Office
during the period of the upgrading. The necessary measures will be taken to

ensure the continued welfare of our staff and customers while simultaneously

transforming this space.

The works to be carried out include tiling, replacement of the counters, painting and

general upgrading of the post office. This initiative forms part of a series of works

being carried out at multiple branches. This will further support plans to improve the

aesthetics and functionality of our facilities while creating a more modern and

comfortable environment for all our stakeholders.

The Post and Telecommunications Department wishes to thank all stakeholders in

advance for their support and we regret any inconvenience that may be

experienced as we work to serve you better. 
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